Ridgely and Leta Foster
64 Via Mizner
Palm Beach, Florida 33480

March 8th, 2018

Honorable Mayor Coniglio and Members of the Town Council
And Members of the Architectural Review Commission

Town of Palm Beach

360 South County Road

Palm Beach, FL 33480

Via email: kchurney@townofpalmbeach.com

RE: Z-18-00079
306 Pendleton Lane, Palm Beach, Florida

Dear Madam Mayor, Members of the Town Council and Members of the Architectural Review
Commission:

We own the home at 345 Pendleton Lane in Palm Beach. My neighbors three houses
down and on the south side of the road have filed plans with the Town to renovate their home
and add a loggia addition. We have reviewed the Angle family’s plans and fully support their
plans. I believe that the proposed renovation will be a fine improvement to both my neighbor’s
property and our neighborhood. Hopefully, you and your staff will agree with me and will
approve the proposed project.

Thank yoy for your consideration.

Sincerél

Ridgely and Leta Foster



